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Randy Kaltenmark of the Indianapolis office was quoted in the Sept. 8
State Tax Notes' article entitled "Department of Revenue Halts $78 Million
in Refunds." In the article, Randy says that "while he applauds the
Department's efforts as a taxpayer, as a practitioner he thinks it could
result in delays for honest taxpayers."
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